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Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna  

Phone 03 58298264    Fax 03 58298244    tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au   

Website -  http://www.tally - ps- 3067.vic.ed u.au/  Mobile 0411960164  

Facebook Page ð Click here   Small School s Website  ð Click here   

SCHOOL VALUES ð RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION  
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The next Parentsô Club meeting will be held 

on Wednesday 7th November at 9am ï 
organisation of the Colour Run. All are 

invited. 
 

School fees are due now.  

Can any other outstanding payments for 

excursions, camps, etc be paid for ASAP please. 

 
Random Act of Kindness:  

This weekôs givers are: Mitchel, Lachlan M and 
Lilly. Well done to the previous givers ï Imogen, 

Chantelle and Charlie. 
 

 
Excursion payments now due: 

Red Racing Hood - $10 (overdue) 
Swimming - $46 
Italian Day ï $7 

MARC Book Day - $10 
Division Athletics - $10 

 

Any families interested in enrolling at our 
school are most welcome to book an 

appointment to have a look at what we 
can offer. 

 
URGENT: FINAL NUMBERS FOR THE 

CAMP ARE DUE ON FRIDAY SO WE CAN 
CONFIRM WHETHER THIS CAMP WILL 

GO AHEAD AS PLANNED. 

DIRECT BANK DEPOSIT 

Account Name:  

Tallygaroopna Primary School 

BSB: 063ð527 

Account number: 0090 7788 
Please ensure you include family name and 

payment description as reference. 
 

 
 

 

TERM 4 NO. 33    22nd October 2018 

News from the Principalõs Desk 
Hi everyone  
We have had an extremely busy start to Term 4 and this is reflected 
in some of the programs, which are documented in this edition of the 
newsletter. As always, we like to give our children as many learning 
opportunities as possible at school and away and it is fantastic to see 
that many of these programs are supported by families.  
Today our Swimming Program began and it was great to see that 
many families have taken up this program again for 2018. We will be 
leaving school each day just before 1pm ï if families would like to 
come with us on the bus let us know because there are some spare 
seats available. Swimming takes place each day from 1.30pm until 
2.30pm and we look forward to the week being a positive one ï 
obviously, students are grouped based on their ability and specific 
needs. Future activities involve the Colour Paint Run, Halloween 
Night and Family Portrait Day ï donôt hesitate to contact the school if 
you need any clarification. 
I would like to congratulate our school leaders (Taylah, Tayla, Declan 
and Jhet) for the idea of putting some inspiring quotes on our brick 
wall also. This has now been completed and it looks fantastic as a 
welcome addition to the front of the school.  
A huge pat on the back to all of the students who represented the 
school at the Division Athletics Carnival last Monday. It was great to 
see our school well represented and a big congratulation to Izzy and 
Jhet who have both qualified for the State Athletics Championships 
in Melbourne next Monday. We also had some students attend the 
Chess Tournament at Katandra West PS last week and it was great 
to see these kids get out of their comfort zone and try something 
which they are passionate about. 
Our second Orientation Program for 2019 Foundation students will 
be held next Tuesday and our new little ones will have an opportunity 
to be at our school for the whole morning session and at recess. They 
will have lunch with us at 11.40am and we will then return some 
students to the Kindergarten across the road while others will be 
collected by their parents at 11.55am. 
A reminder to families about catching up with me directly if you would 
like to discuss your childôs placement for 2019. Our grades structures 
will see the Grade 3 students in 2 different classes and factors 
determining this will be the academic and social level of those 
students.  
I look forward to catching up with some parents throughout the week 
at School Council on Wednesday night. I will be away on Wednesday 
and Thursday this week at meetings unfortunately. Karen will be here 
for the whole week to address any concerns though.  
 

David Brodie (Principal) 
 

"Sometimes you can't see yourself clearly until you see yourself 
through the eyes of others." -- Ellen DeGeneres 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tallygaroopna-Primary-School/537390216312887
http://www.localsmallschools.com.au/
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Photos of the Week ð School Leaders Project 
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Photos of the Week ð Book Day at Numurkah SC 
 

  
 

  
 

Photos of the Week ð Chess Tournament 
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Photos of the Week ð Sandpit Fun 
 

 
 

 
 

It's Not Cyberbullying, But ... 
From griefing to ghosting, online aggression can take many forms. The following article will inform you about all 
the various forms of online behaviour that donôt necessarily fit the definition of cyberbullying, but can definitely 
cause some hurt amongst our young people. 
 https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/its-not-cyberbullying-but 

 


